November 9, 2016
  The Honourable Kim Rudd,

MP, Northumberland – Peterborough South
House of Commons,

Ottawa, Ontario,

Canada K1A 0A6
Dear Ms. Rudd, 

RE: VIA Rail Toronto-Ottawa-Montreal-Quebec City Project 

I am encouraged to read the VIA Rail announcement as reported in the Peterborough Examiner of November 9, 2016 and I am reaching out to you to voice my full support of this project. The goal of the project is to reintroduce passenger rail service from Toronto to Ottawa and on to Montreal and Quebec City. The initial phase, based on the Shining Waters Plan, could have passenger trains running from Havelock through Peterborough to Mid-Town Toronto’s Summerhill and Dupont Stations, with 13 transfer nodes. It could be operating sometime in 2018 if government approvals come soon.
The initial phase of this transportation system will yield substantial public benefits: 

· Reduce congestion at Union Station to the benefit of GO and Metrolinx 

· Dramatically reduce the corridor’s carbon footprint, by taking cars and trucks off the highways 

· Long Term Secured Freight Service for the industrial base 

· Reduce demand on future highway infrastructure spending and maintenance 

· Fast and efficient passenger service to and from the GTA, for workers, students, professionals and tourists
· Provide an efficient and safe way for those with disabilities to travel to and from the GTA as both trains and station platforms will meet the latest government standard
As a Peterborough Resident and Constituent, I advocate for a competitive environment for businesses in this region. This project is one that has the potential to allow Peterborough County businesses, Real Estate, and tourism to thrive in this region. This is a shining example of the type of project that combines the recently announced federal infrastructure and environmental mandates.
I am encouraging both the provincial and federal governments to approve the VIA Rail project.

Let’s get this train running!

Sincerely,

Your Name

Your Title

